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April 12, 2017

Mr. Dean Bigaquette
Midway Enterprises LTD
1553 University Ave W.
St. Paul, MN 55104

In response to a complaint, and in compliance with the conditions of your license, I am
requesting a copy of all of your video cameras surveillance both inside and outside for April
3, 2017 between the hours of 2400 (Midnight) and 0130 (1:30AM).

Please deliver this copy in a readable format to The Department of Safety and Inspections at

375 Jackson St. Suite 200, no later than 4:30 PM on April 17, 2017.

Please contact me with any question. I can be reached at (651)266-9110, or
kristina.schweinler@ci.stpaul.mn.us

ﬁ%ilpectfully,
Kristina Schweinler
Sr. License Inspector

Cc. Dan Niziolek, Deputy Director
Eric Hudak, Licensing Manager
Therese Skarda, Asst. City Attorney
Sgt. Rob Stanway, SPPD

Dean Bigaquette
1905 Myrtle St.
Maplewood, MN 55109

An Equal Opportunity Employer



